From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

Sent: Wednesday, April 30, 2014 10:44 AM

To:

Subject: FW: Oppose any Further Sealing of Documents

Please note that any pleading filed as an attachment to e-mail will be treated as the original. Therefore, if a
filing is by e-mail attachment, it is not necessary to mail to the court the original of the document.

From: Jim Kytle [mailto:jkytle @mannkytle.com]
Sent: Wednesday, April 30, 2014 10:44 AM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

Subject: Oppose any Further Sealing of Documents

We are at a crossroads in this country and in this state. The fact that the issue of further secrecy of documents that should be
open to the public is being considered is a very bad sign.

The public not only has a right to know they need to know.
Vote no.

Sincerly

James Kytle

Mann & Kytle, PLLC
200 Second Ave West
Stritmatter Kessler Bldg.

Seattle, Wa 98119

Ph 206-587-2700
Fax 206-587-0262

http://mannkytle.com




Attachments to this email will not follow by U.S. Mail or overnight delivery unless stated herein or in the
attachments. Be Green & Be Safe!

"There is no such thing as a bad note--its all about what you play after it" --Duane Allman

"If you want peace, work for justice." - Pope Paul VI

"Justice denied anywhere diminishes justice everywhere." - Martin Luther King, Jr.

"People may doubt what you say, but they will believe what you do." - Lewis Cass

CONFIDENTIAL: This email is confidential and intended for the addressee only. If you are not that person,
please notify me and destroy this and all copies. Furthermore, disclosure of the contents of this email to
unintended recipients is strictly prohibited; as it may be protected by the Attorney Client and Work Product
Doctrines. Unless you are a client, you may not rely upon the contents of this email; and if you do, you do so at
your own peril. There is no attorney client relationship, absent a fee contract or engagement letter.



